Lloyd Hawrbor Schoole May 3, 2013

Monday The Little Mermaid Viewing — Cast B
5/6

Tuesday Grade 6 Band — 7:45AM

5/7 Staff Luncheon

Wednesday | Grade 5 & 6 Orchestra — 7:45AM
5/8 4Classi Cross Stitch

Thursday Grade 5 Band — 7:45AM

5/9 3Cooney Mother's Day Tea 2-2:45PM

Grades 5 & 6 Spring Concert - PAC  7PM
Grade 5 Health Education Parent Meeting — 2:20PM

Friday Grades 2-4 Science Fair

5/10 4Caputo Cross Stitch
Grade 5 & 6 - NYSSMA
Unity Dance

FROM THE SCHOOL
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** AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL **
Al students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern of the PM
dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between
cars or through the parking lots.

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 14™ at 8PM at the DO.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS
Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15PM unless it has been previously arranged or
approved.

CHANGE IN DISMISSAL — FOR “"PLAY DATES”
If you are planning a play date for your child that involves a change in transportation, please make sure the other
child is aware as well as the other child’s parent and the teacher.

INTRAMURALS
No intramurals on Tuesday 5/7 and Thursday 5/9 due to preparations for the Spring Concert. Intramurals will
resume the following week.

BAND REHEARSALS
Just a reminder that attendance at early morning band rehearsals Is a requirement for participation in the Spring
Concert on May 9th. Rehearsals begin promptly at 8AM in the Band Room. 6" grade band rehearses on
Tuesday mornings and 5% grade band rehearses on Thursday and Friday mornings. 4™ grade band
rehearsals will be held on the following dates: Tuesdays, May 14, 21 and 28, Thursdays, May 16 and 23. All
rehearsals will start promptly at 8AM in the Band room. Students should bring their instruments and Essential
Elements Books to every rehearsal. Attendance will be taken and is a requirement to participate in our Spring
Concert at Lloyd Harbor School on May 30 at 7PM.

ORCHESTRA REHEARSAL
All 5th and 6th grade orchestra/string students will rehearse together on WEDNESDAY, May 8th at




7:45 AM on the gym stage.

FROM THE NURSE
Parents of all 3rd graders, please submit physicals and dental clearances from this academic year (9/12 through
9/13). Parents of all 5th graders, please submit physicals with updated immunization records from this academic
year (9/12 thru 9/13).

FROM THE LHS/ PTG
Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at lhsptg.org

LHS*PTG Website
Never miss a new post on the website! Sign up on the home page where you will see, “Follow this Blog” to receive
e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website. Find links on the home page to follow us on Twitter
@lhsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining
Remember to use GoodShop when searching and shopping! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch and help
support Lloyd Harbor School as well. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and devices. Use GoodSearch for
all of your searches and shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra cost to you. Find the link on the
LHS*PTG Website (www.lhsptg.org). Go to the “Easy Ways To Give” page where you will find a GoodSearch icon to
click on. Thank you!

Fun Run
The Little Apple Fun Run will take place on Sunday, May 5th. Volunteers and food donations are still needed!
Contact Terri Coyle at pnpterri@gmail.com to volunteer and to find out what food is still needed.

Value Drugs
Remember to use your Value Drugs key fob every time you shop there. LHS*PTG receives a donation from Value Drugs at no

extra cost to you.

LHS Vegetable Garden
We are looking for some parents to help with the vegetable garden. 1t would not be a big commitment. Any help we could get

would be great! Please contact Augusta Reese augustareese@verizon.net Thank you!

LHS*PTG Staff Appreciation Day
We're using VolunteerSpot (the leading online signup and reminder tool) to organize our Staff Appreciation Day. Please sign up

for the Staff Appreciation Luncheon - here are the steps:
Click this link to go to our invitation page on VolunteerSpot: http://vols.pt/Tpalgx
Enter your email address: (You will NOT need to register an account on VolunteerSpot)
Click on the big clipboard. Pick your category and click on the yellow/orange square (SIGN UP HERE!)
Click on the little icon to the right of this square. It looks like the 'thoughts in a bubble’. '‘Comment here.’
This is where you'll see what others are bringing and where you can type in your choice.
Hit add in the green box. Close

LHS*PTG Event Announcements & Reminders
All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and reminders via e-
mail. Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at [hsptg@gmail.com to confirm. On the bottom of all e-
mails you can “manage your subscription” yourself, please add your e-mail address to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your children’s
grades as well. Thank you.

LHS*PTG Parents Play
Thank you to our parents that came to play with the children today! The next Parents Play will take place on Friday, May 10%.

Sign up as many times as you like!

CFA (Citizens Faculty Association)
The CFA would like to invite all incoming 7th grade parents to the CFA meeting on May 8th at 9:00 am. We will
welcome you to the junior high and answer any questions you may have. The meeting is in the Jr. High Library and
we will have refreshments!

SEPTA

Please join us for our next discussion, held Tuesday, May 7th, at 10:00 am at the Cold Spring Harbor Library as Dr.
Connie Russo presents, "Dyslexia: The Gift". Dr. Russo has helped a number of parents as she discusses the
prevalence of dyslexia and how it is often misunderstood and under diagnosed. Next Tuesday she will show us how
to celebrate the child who learns differently. If you know of someone who would benefit from this discussion please
encourage he/she to attend - all are invited. Also, if you or someone you know is interested in a board position with
SEPTA please reach out to Christina Goetjen at CSLewisGo@gmail.com.

LHS*PTG Meeting
The final LHS*PTG Meeting of the current school year will take place on Thursday, May 9th, at 9:15 am.




BUY A BRICK PROGRAM

We are raising money to help pay for a walkway to Seahawk Field which will allow fans and
athletes alike to walk comfortably and safely from the high school parking area to the lower
turf field — eliminating the need to walk along the roadway or on the existing dirt path. The
bricks you engrave will border the walkway. Bricks are available in 2 sizes: 4"x8" ($100) and
8"x8” ($190). Engraving will be in all capital letters. You can also order online at our Bricks-
R-Us webpage: www.bricksrus.com/ordericshseahawks . Thank you for your support!

Yes, we'd like to reserve a permanent brick. Please engrave our brick as follows:

ANY SYMBOL IS CONSIDERED ONE SPACE (PERIOD, COMMA, DASH)
ALL TEXT IS CENTERED (VERTICALLY & HORIZONTALLY) UNLESS OTHERWISE NOTED

4 x 8 Brick - $100.00

8 x 8 Brick - $190.00

EXAMPLE

T|H]| E S M I T |H F A M| I LY

-1 G| O S E A H|A] WK S -

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM AND YOUR CHECK PAYABLE TO:
SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB
clo Greg Campbeli, 31 Fort Hill Drive
Lloyd Harbor, NY 11743

Name: Phone: ( )
Address:
City: State: Zip:
Email Address: Amount Paid:

WWW.BRICKSRUS.COM/ORDER/CSHSEAHAWKS




CSH Virtual Desktop
| A Now Available for Students
Cold Spring Harbor Schools In Grades 2-12

Students in Lloyd Harbor, West Side and the Jr/Sr
High - you can now access your school computer
desktop, including your own school home folder
(documents and files), from anywhere. All you
need is an Internet connection, your own device
(PC, Mac, iPad/iPhone or Droid) and a free app.

When you log into the CSH Virtual Desktop, you will be able to
open and work with all your school documents...you will also
have access to all the programs you use while at school.
Started a paper at school and want to continue working on it at
home? No problem! Just log into the CSH Virtual Desktop and
open and save files as you normally would. You will be
accessing the same document regardless of where you are...in
school, at home, anywhere. No more thumb drives needed to
bring files back and forth. You can even print on your own
printer!

To get started just go to the district website
(www.csh.k12.ny.us) and click CSH Virtual Desktop under For
Students. You can find instructions there.




Cold Spring Harbor
Mother’'s Day Crafts

Mother's Day Pottery

Monday, May ©, 430 p.m.

For children in grades 3-6

Mold your own pottery to give as a Mother’s Day gift.

Mother s Day Potholders
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Mother's Day Decoupage Vases

) Wednesday May &, 450 pom,

For children in grades %‘»‘»i 2

Decoupage a glass vase to give as a Mother’s Day gift.

Mix it up Mayhem‘ Mother-’e Day Gifts
Friday, May 7 {::3 , (O v,

For children of all x

Come make a speaal glf’b you have missed for your loved one.

Registration Required!

Cold Spring Harbor Library + 95 Harbor Road « Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724 + 631-692-6820 www.cshlibrary.org



From the Cold Spring Harbor Library’s Information Services Department

Library Book Groups!

Interested in book discussion groups?

s

The Morning Book Discussion
Group meets at 11am every 2™
Tuesday of the month.

ST The book for the May 14"
discussion is Run
by Ann Patchett

The Evening Book Dis-
cussion Group meets at
R 7pm every 3" Thursday
of the month. The book
for the May 16" meeting
2 is Snow Flower and the
Secret Fan
by Thrity Umrigar.

The Read it in Good Health
Book Discussion Group

meets on June Istat 11
a.m. The book for the
next meeting is The
Spirit Catches You and
You Fall Down
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by Anne Fadiman

Stop by the circulation desk to
pick up your copy today!

Paul Joseph Quartet:
Plays Jerome Kern

Sunday May 5th at 2 PM
All Ages Welcome!

iPAD/iPhone APPS
Thursday, May 9th from 7-8 p.m.

Explore free, useful and fun

Apps for the iPad/iPhone.

Please register at the at the Cold Spring Harbor Library Information Services
Desk, by phone (631) 692-6820, x200, or online www.cshlibrary.org
(Library-Sponsored Programs Calendar)




